									10/26/2020

To Whom It May concern,
I am writing because I strongly oppose the Forest Service’s proposed rule to open my National Forest land to e-bike use. I am urgently asking the Forest Service to withdraw this proposal. I live in northern New Mexico and am blessed to have several national forests near my home. I use them frequently to camp, hike, and seek solitude on the many wonderous trails. Opening up these lands to E-bikes will disturb wildlife, further obstruct migration routes, and conflict with other nonmotorized trail users including hikers and horseback riders. E-bikes should be considered motorized vehicles, especially as newer models are reaching speeds greater than 50mph. Allowing them on National Forest trails, in Wilderness, and other protected areas will no doubtedly result in adverse environmental impacts. As such, I again request this proposal be withdrawn.
Thank you.

